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UPDATE: 04.07.13 
 

Daniel Walter Piontkowski was located in good health and reunited with his 
family. 

 
ORIGINAL: 04.07.13 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
in locating a missing endangered male. 
 
Daniel Walter Piontkowski was last seen on April 6, 2013 at 9:51 P.M. at his 
residence located at 2850 Davie Boulevard.  He left his residence shortly after 
having a conversation with his daughter.  Law enforcement officials conducted a 
canvass of the area, but were unable to locate him.  Piontkowski has not been 
seen or heard from since that time.  
 
Piontkowski is described as a w/m, 6’0”, 240 lbs., black short hair, brown eyes, 
with a large build.  He was last seen wearing a red shirt, black shorts, white hat 
and white shoes.  Piontkowski suffers from Alzheimer’s and has a colostomy bag 
with him. 
 
Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is 
encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department or Rosalind 
Wilson at 954-828-5570. 
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